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Statement on Collection of Personal Information
Under the Personal Information (Privacy) Ordinance (Chapter 486, HKSAR Ordinance),
our school is responsible for safeguarding personal data privacy and will fully
implement and comply with the principles of data protection and relevant provisions of

the Ordinance.

1. Purpose of Personal Data Collection

The personal data collected in all school application forms will only be used for
processing relevant applications and related purposes.

2. Provision of Personal Data

Applicants are responsible for providing accurate and up-to-date information to the
school. If there are changes to the information in the form, applicants must contact the
school as soon as possible. If applicants are unable to provide accurate and up-to-date
information, their applications may be affected.

3. Transfer of Personal Data

Unless the relevant individuals have expressly consented to a change in the purpose of
the data or such purposes are legally permitted, the school will not transfer the

collected personal data to third parties.

4. Access and Correction of Personal Data

Applicants have the right to access and correct their personal data.
To access or correct submitted personal data, a written request must be made to the
school at the following address:

To Principal, Ho Yu College and Primary School (Sponsored by Sik Sik Yuen) (Secondary
Section), 4-6 Kin Tung Road, Tung Chung.

If there are any revisions to the relevant statement, the school will upload it to the
school website. Please visit the school website regularly for the latest version.



